
Greenville Conservation Commission                             November 14, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm.  Present were Marshall Buttrick,
Barbara Guay, and Stacy DelVal.  The minutes from the previous meeting were
read and accepted.

The water level in the Souhegan River is up higher again.

There is no update on the status of the sign for the North Branch of Walker
Brook.

Status of Dunster Realty LLC - Mr. Hines’ application for putting in housing has
not been accepted, dimensions needed.

New Business - Barton’s Ridge, amended AOT permit and status - they want to
amend site plan - they need alteration of terrain permit, and phase one needs to
be completed.

No. 6 Mill, 21 Chamberlin Street, Map 5 Lot 132-1 and Lot 132 - there are plans
to convert this building into a drug rehabilitation center.  Some issues that need
to be addressed are ingress/egress, bathrooms to be included in the downstairs
plan, parking area, water run-off, DES, Shoreland Protection Act.

Marshall receives Municipal Eco-Link from DES.

Shaw’s Greater Waste Solutions (George W. Shaw) is applying for a permit for a
collection, storage and transfer facility on Route 31 across from the cemetery.
There will be public hearings at the SAU (formerly Greenville Elementary School)
on Wednesday, 11/30/22 at 6:30 pm for oral testimony and Friday, 12/16/22, end
of public comment.

Marshall has been to Potter Woods, clearing branches with a chain saw, and
opening up the upper trail towards the middle trail.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm.  Next meeting will be on 12/12/22 at
7:00 pm.


